January 21, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Keiser University have been wonderful neighbors and very supportive of Orlando Christian Prep
for many years. Our football field exists because of the generosity of Keiser University.

The football field is not only used by OCP to play sports on, but also by the community
programs who are scheduled to use the field. We are so thankful for Keiser sharing our parking
lots with us during the school day and on weekends for Sunday worship services.

Keiser uses our auditorium for their graduation and pinning ceremonies. Many OCP graduates
attend Keiser University as well as some Keiser faculty and staff attending services here and
some of their children attend school at OCP.

Orlando Christian Prep could not ask for better neighbors than Keiser University, together we
continue to invest in lives of the Central Florida Community.

Thank you, Keiser University for your continued support of Orlando Christian Prep. As we
together continue to serve our Orlando Community.
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